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Friday 19th January 2024   

2024 has certainly had a frosty start. We continue to drive forward on ensuring 

our pupils make the very best progress that they can. Thank you for supporting 

them to do Bedrock, TTS Rockstars and read daily. We have been having lots of 

fun learning about new and exciting places both in the UK and abroad. KS2 are 

learning all about extreme earth - a fascinating subject. Click the link below to 

watch a fascinating video: 
 

https://video.link/w/ibC5LT3CSyI 
 
 

This week, we have been thinking about the scripture "I can do all things 

through Christ who strengthens me." This has been a scripture I have repeated 

to myself a lot this week!   

On Wednesday 24th January, Megan Davis will be leading our SIAMS (Church 

School Inspection) here at St Marys school. 

Our vision; Do everything in love - love yourself, love others and love the world 

guides every part of school life. We want our children, our families and our 

community to show love to one another, just as Jesus loves us.   

Megan Davis, will be around at pick up time on Wednesday, if you have 

anything you wish to share, please speak with her. 
 

Hope the weekend is not too chilly. 
 

With blessings, 

Diane Wright 

Headteacher 

https://video.link/w/ibC5LT3CSyI


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


